
         

October 16th, 2023 

Dear PCR Members. 
 
Please consider service to the region and nominate a qualifying individual(s), or yourself (Yes, you may 

nominate yourself), for one of six open positions below for the 2023 elections. More information about 

the position and job descriptions are available on our website, https://pcr.org/who-we-are 

Open Board Positions: 

President Elect 

Director of Education Elect – currently 1 applicant 

Treasurer Elect 

Director of Communications – currently 1 applicant 

Director of Public Policy – currently 1 applicant 

Secretary 

Letter of intent to serve as board member addressed to President and the Board of Directors should 
include: 

Experience as WOC Professional 
Experience in governing body activities 
Education and certifications 
Describe Goal for joining the PCR Board 

Living in California, Nevada or Hawaii and being a Member of WOCN® Society are required, please 
certify that you are a resident of these states and a Member of WOCN® Society. 
 Please send your letter of intent to pcr.veep@gmail.com and/or pcrwocn@gmail.com 
Looking forward to seeing upcoming candidates. 
PCR Board of Directors. 
 
Once more, top Four Reasons to take another look and consider stepping forward to serve are: 
• Your support allows for the Pacific Coast Region of the WOCN® Society to continue promoting high 
standards for all WOC nurses. 
• Leadership role provides PGP points toward WOCN re-certification. 
• Regional Offices can help you to prepare for National Office 
• Great networking, mentorship, and an opportunity to help guide PCR WOCN®. 
Also, there was a question on whether PCR Conference expenses reimbursable for Board Members. 

The answer is yes        

 
Respectfully, 
Nataliya Lebedinskaya – PCR President and Board of Directors 

mailto:pcr.veep@gmail.com
mailto:pcrwocn@gmail.com

